
 

 

Queen Street, Little Hulton, Salford M38 0WH 

Tel: 0161 921 1940 

E-mail: stedmunds.rcprimaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Website: www.st-edmunds.salford.sch.uk/ 

Headteacher Mrs C. Harrison B.Ed Hons NPQH 

 
 

 

 
 
3rd May 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome back after the Easter break! We've had a great week in school and a busy start to 
the term. We are now in the Summer Term. How time flies when you're having fun!  We also 
welcome back Miss Berry who has returned to school this week after maternity leave. 
 
We have copied onto the back of this letter 'Summer dates' for your diary. It is a busy one 
with trips, sports days, new class meetings and much more. Please note that more 
information about all events will be sent home closer to the time or from individual classes. 
We just want you to have the dates as soon as possible.  
 
Some usual new term reminders –  
 
All children must be school ready each day! Children should have reading books and PE kits 
readily available each day. Please also ensure that children are in full school uniform 
with appropriate school shoes. We'd like to remind you that sandals are not appropriate 
footwear.  
 
Transition arrangements and preparations for September 2019 will start in school over the 
Summer term. More information about classes for September 2019 will be sent home 
soon. Children will soon start to talk about changes and new beginnings as part of our 
PSCHE programme during weekly Circle Times. Our whole school Transition Day 
is Tuesday 2nd July. More information is going to follow soon.  
 
Please can I remind parents that dogs are not allowed on school premises. If you have a dog 
you can carry, please do so.  If not, please stay outside the school gates. Thank you for your 
co-operation. 
 
Next Monday the 6th May is a Bank Holiday. School will be closed all day but will re-open as 
usual on Tuesday 7th May at 08.45am. We hope you have a lovely bank holiday weekend.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C Harrison 
Headteacher  

 
 


